
   The Brentwood Hills pool, 

tennis courts, playgrounds, 

and soccer field are 

available for Brent-

wood Hills residents 

to enjoy. You can 

bring guests to 

share in our ameni-

ties, but residents 

must stay with their 

guests throughout 

the time they are 

with us.   

   Also, for safety 

and security rea-

sons, please do not 

hold the gate open 

to let others in at 

the pool facility.  Requiring 

each family to swipe their 

card is the best way to en-

sure the facilities are only 

being used by our 

residents and 

their guests. Re-

member, you are 

not being discour-

teous by protect-

ing our facilities.  

   Did you know 

you can reserve 

one of the three 

pavilions at the 

pool for your party 

needs? There is a 

refundable clean-

ing deposit re-

quired.  See one 

of the pool attendants for 

a reservation form.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 June 6:  Summer Pool 

Hours begin: 9:00am 

until 10:00pm daily.  

Pool attendants are on 

duty from noon until 

10:00pm Monday 

through Friday, and from 

10:00am until 10:00pm 

Saturday and Sunday.  

Please remember to al-

ways treat pool attend-

ants with courtesy and 

respect, as they do for 

you.  If you ever have an 

issue with an attendant, 

please email the BH 

President at  presi-

dentbh@gmail.com. 

 June 6: Friday Night 

Movies begin again.  

Family friendly movies 

will be shown. This 

event is free to all resi-

dents and 

popcorn is 

provided.  

You can 

even sit in 

the pool to 

enjoy the movie!  Bring 

your family for a great 

time together. Check our 

Facebook page 

(Brentwood Hills HOA) 

for each week’s movie.   

 August 9, Saturday:  

Resident BBQ.  You 

must get your tickets by 

July 25 to attend.  See 

details in related article.       
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Get Your Tickets for Community BBQ 

   Saturday, August 9th, is our 

next resident BBQ. This event 

is free to all resi-

dents, you just 

need a ticket for 

each member of 

your family and 

any guests you 

bring along. There 

will be lots of food, bouncy 

houses for the kids, and other 

activities planned by Gerri 

Clifton and Kellie Clemmer.   

   To ensure we have 

enough food for 

everyone, you 

MUST have a 

ticket to eat!  

You can get 

your BBQ tickets 

now through Ju-

ly 25 from a pool attendant.  

Join us for fun, food, and 

festivities!   
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Constantly Improving Our Community 

and are eligible to receive a cash re-

ward of up to $3000 if the information 

given to Crime Stoppers leads to an 

arrest of a fugitive or solves an un-

solved crime in which either an arrest 

is made or an arrest warrant is is-

sued for the suspect.  

   For more info, visit  their website at 

www.CrimeStoppersTB.com. To call 

the tip line, call 1-800-873-TIPS 

(8477). Or text “CSTB plus your tip” to 

274637.    

Fight Crime with Crime Stopper Tip Line 

   The local Crime Stoppers program 

encourages members of the com-

munity to assist local law enforce-

ment agencies in the fight against 

crime.   

   Crime Stoppers provides an anon-

ymous, toll-free tip line, Web and 

Text Tipping, and a mobile tip appli-

cation to encourage citizens in the 

community to volunteer vital infor-

mation to law enforcement. 

   Callers will remain anonymous 

  Your Board of Directors is con-
stantly looking for ways to im-
prove and add amenities to make 
Brentwood Hills an even more 
desirable neighborhood to live in 
for our residents. 
     Some of the active improve-
ment projects include:  
 New sod has been added 

along Brentwood Hills Blvd. 
Austin Outdoor, our land-
scape contractor, is working 
hard to get the sprinkler sys-
tem running efficiently in that 
area.   

 The refurbish of all the interior 
monuments has been com-
pleted and new plantings are 
being installed to complete 

the job. 
  On the list of upcoming projects, 
the board of directors is looking at 
building a grill area and pavilion 
with tables just outside the pool ar-
ea next to Child Haven to enhance 
parties and family get-togethers. 
We have requested bids and hope 
to begin work on this project in the 
fall.    
   The final projects currently 
planned include completely refur-
bishing the pool and all its equip-
ment this fall. Additionally, both 
pool bathrooms will receive new tile 
and upgraded fixtures, and a new 
pool-side shower will be added. 
 
 

BRENTWOOD HILLS HOA 
Community Projects: 

 Our Easter Egg 
Hunt for the kids 
was a big 
success.  We had 
over 65 children 
participate in the 
egg hunt, games, 
and refreshments.  
Thanks to Gerri 
Clifton, Kellie 
Clemmer, and all 
their helpers for 
putting on a great 
event for our kids!

Keeping Dogs 
Off Your Lawn:  
Try this simple 
method:  Mix 1 
part cayenne 
pepper to 10 parts 
of water into a 
spray bottle. 
Spray lightly over 
lawn. Dogs tend 
to smell before 
doing their 
business. You can 
also sprinkle 
ground cayenne 
pepper around the 
mailbox posts or 
small shrubs. This 
will discourage 
dogs from 
spending time 
near these 
objects. Reapply  
cayenne pepper 
after every rain. 
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Hillsborough County  

Sheriff’s Office 

Call 9-1-1 for emergencies 

To report criminal mischief, suspi-
cious person(s), or any type of illegal 

activity in the community, call the 
HCSO non-emergency number at 

(813) 247-8200 
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